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Comments for Public Posting: The full riot gear was necessary because bricks were being thrown
at officers, the size of the crowd, and the uncertainty of who’s
armed and who’s not. It’s also necessary to protect peaceful
protesters from those who are not peaceful. The gentleman who
was shot by the rubber bullet should have not been shot! That was
a terrible incident and that officer clearly needed more training.
No one wants to shoot a house less person in the face on purpose.
As far as outreach, that’s part of homeless service LAHSA should
be doing. When the curfew was enforced by the COUNTY,
LAHSA should have done the outreach to house the homeless
immediately! We have to stop blaming the CITY for jobs the
COUNTY is responsible for!



